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K-12 Policy and the Election

News
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In the web article, "K-12 Policy and the Election," featured in Education Week, attorneys Sarah

Moore and Jim Patrick comment on what will a Trump administration mean for K-12 education.

To read the full article, please visit Education Week.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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